
ORNING  

(Term) 

8 45 am - 9 45am 

 

 
 

 

  

Every Thursday (Term Time Only) | 8.45-9.45am 

Caterham School Sports Centre, CR3 6YA 

£4.00 per session  

WHEN WAS THE LAST TIME YOU PLAYED?  

Caterham School Netball Academy is delighted to announce that our 

‘Back To Netball ‘sessions  are returning in September! These sessions are  

designed for anyone yearning to get back on the court in a structured and fun 

environment. Our experienced coaches have years of experience and you can 

even stay for a  complimentary coffee after the session. It’s a great way to keep 

fit and meet new people, so what are you waiting for?  

For further information, please email netballacademy@caterhamschool.co.uk 

mailto:netballcademy@caterhamschool.co.uk

